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This bulletin aims to keep you up-to-date with any changes to impairment codes 
published in the list of Bupa Impairment Codes. 

To ensure you are always viewing the latest version of the list, please refer to the 
electronic copy at www.bupa.co.uk/impairment-codes 

The revised list comes into effect from this month and includes changes, as shown 
on the following page. 

To help you ensure that you are using the current version, the list is valid for a set 
period and includes a ‘valid until’ date and issue date at the bottom of each page. 
Regular updates will be issued, so it is important to always ensure that you are using 
a valid version. By accessing the list electronically at www.bupa.co.uk/impairment-
codes you can be confident that it is up-to-date. 

If you have any questions please call Bupa Provider Services on 0345 755 33 33. 
Lines are open 9am to 5pm, Monday to Friday. Calls may be recorded and may be 
monitored.  
 
 
Thank you 
 
Dr Tim Woodman 
Medical Director, Policy and Cancer Services 
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Changes made this month 
 
New codes: 
 
No changes this month. 
 
Removed codes: 
 
No changes this month. 
 
Description changes: 
 
No changes this month 
 


